
Dear Sir 
I am deeply concerned that the treatment of refugees, in accordance with current 
Australian Government policy is inhumane and unworthy of a civilised nation. 
If these things were happening in any other country in the world, especially one 
with whom Australia is NOT allied, I suspect our government would be censuring 
them to the full extent of their ability. 
Please, treat all humans as you would wish to be treated by them 
Have compassion, it's a great vote winner if nothing else. 
Judy Donnelly 




